Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education DQ JED
REGIONXI SEFARTN Q\Ew’l FOUCATION
Division of Digos City
Tel Nos. (082)553-8375/553-8376

Fax. (082) 553-8376

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. (08 , series 2016

TO : Public Schools District Supervisor- Oriental District
School Principal- Dawis Elementary School

\
M

FROM : DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT ADDENDUM TO DIVISION MEMO No. 588 RE: CYBER
SECURITY AWARENESS ORIENTATION

DATE : October 14, 2016

1. Please be informed that Mr. Wilfredo Dohinog Jr. of Dawis Elementary School is also
advised to attend the Cybersecurity Awareness Orientation which will be held on October 19,
2016 at Hotel de Crisbel, Digos City.

2. For more details, 'please refer to the Division Memorandum No. 588 s. 2016 which can
downloaded at http://www.depeddigoscity.org/memo/.

3. For clarifications or inquiries, you may contact the IT Officer, Mr. Stephen R. Pascual, through
Telephone No. (082) 553-8375 or stephen.pascual@deped.gov.ph.
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